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Comments: Hello, as an avid climber I strongly disagree with the proposed directive on fixed anchors. I maintain

and rely on fixed anchors in wilderness, and I have personally experienced how important they are to the safety

and enjoyment of our beautiful and wild spaces. I urge you to listen to the feedback from the Access Fund and

other advocacy organizations before implementing this directive.


